
BUCKINGHAM PALACE

14th June, 2004

Dear Mr. Donovan

The Queen has asked me to thank you for your letter of 7th June
expressing your disquiet about a firm called Hak1uyt and Company Limited.

Her Majesty has noted the content of your letter, but I should explain that
The Queen, as Supreme Governor, would not intervene in the day-to-day
running of the Church of England, however, you were of course quite correct to
write to the Archbishop of Canterbury and to Lord Falconer with your concerns.

Yours sincerely,

MRS. GILL MIDDLEBURGH
Chief Clerk

Alfred Donovan, Esq.
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